2017-2019 Candidates without Jamb Admission Letter

All candidates who were admitted into the Degree programme of the University of Nigeria between 2017-2019 that have no Jamb Admission Letter should submit their particulars (Jamb Reg. No., Name and Course Admitted/Reading now) to Admissions Office.  The submission should reach the Admissions Office before the close of work on Tuesday, 24 August, 2021.  Those admitted during the 2019/2020 academic session in the Faculties of Dentistry, Law, Medical Sciences, Pharmaceutical Sciences and Nursing Sciences are not covered by this window.  Those who had earlier written their names in the Admissions Office should please ignore this. 
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